
Public Examination of the Lewisham Town Centre Local Plan 
and the Site Allocations Local Plan 
 
London Borough of Lewisham response on the Inspector’s 
Question 1: Formal request to recommend modifications 

 
(Note the full text of the Inspector’s questions are on the Examination website and can be 
accessed via the following link:  
 
http://www.lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/planning/policy/Documents/SA%20Inspector%27s
%20queries.pdf)  

 
Planning Policy – 16th November 2012 
 
 
Council Response 
 

 
The Council does want the Inspector to make modifications that address matters of 
soundness. See attached letter that makes the formal request. 
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 Brian Regan 

Planning Service 
London Borough of Lewisham 
5th Floor, Laurence House 
Catford 
London SE6 4RU 
 
direct line 020 8314 8774 
brian.regan@lewisham.gov.uk
 
 16th November 2012 
25/LDF/24 Examination/Council’s 
response/letter S20 (7C) 

Roy Foster 
Planning Inspector 
C/O Programme Officer 
Sid Jha 
London Borough Lewisham 
Planning Service 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Foster 
 
Re: Formal Request Under S.20(7C) of the Planning & Compulsory Purchase 
Act 2004 (As Amended) 
 
I write in response to  your initial comments and queries dated 31st October 2012 
point 1. The Council wish to formally requests that you do recommend modifications 
to the Lewisham Town Centre Local Plan and the Site Allocations Local Plan that 
address matters of soundness or legal compliance under the 2004 Act as amended. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Brian  M Regan 
Planning Policy Manager 
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